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Dear Parents, 
How lovely it was to see so many of you at the Quiz Night on Saturday. Thank you to 
all who helped on the evening, those who sold tickets and brought along friends and 
family and to those who helped in the afternoon to make the Village Hall look so 
inviting. We are awaiting a grand total for this event, but are thrilled to announce that 
St Crux made an amazing £1142.06. Fantastic team work everyone! Please see 
attached a letter of thanks from Dave Moores, our Chair of Governors. 
 
And so to this week…… 
What’s on: 

Monday 20th March School Council meeting at lunchtime 
Netball Club after school with Mrs Denison 3.15-4.15pm 
Little Angels at St Matthew’s Church 3.15-4.30pm 

Tuesday 21st  March Worship Team meeting with Yo-Yo at lunchtime  
Book Club with Mrs McLaren at lunchtime 
Reception Class assembly in the Village Hall, parents 
welcome 2.30pm 
York City Knights KS2 Sports Club 3.15-4.15pm  
High 5 Netball tournament with Mrs Denison 

Wednesday 22nd March Richard Kirkman leading Collective Worship 
Hockey tournament with Mrs Denison 

Tursday 23rd March Maths Booster after school on Algebra  
Malawi Club with Ms Cordingley after school 

Friday 24th March

 

Comic Relief. Non uniform. Bring in a donation of £1 please, 
to ‘make your laugh matter’. 
2.30pm Y5/6 Class Assembly in Village Hall. Parents 
welcome 
KS2 Coding Club 3.15-4.15pm 

 
Celebration Certificates 
Last week, the certificates were awarded to: 

 Ben in Reception, for being a brilliant reader 

 William Bowker in Y1 for super sounding out  

 Jonah in Y1 for showing perseverance in maths when working with fractions.  

 Jess in Y2 for being helpful, thoughtful and kind 

 Kiera in Y4 for amazing writing about a volcano 

 Esme K in Y6 writing a fantastic newspaper report  

The MSA award went to Barney for being an excellent toy monitor, helping to keep 
our playground super tidy. 
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40 Acts of Kindness  
We continue to try to be extra kind throughout Lent. Today’s act is to tell your best 
joke! Tomorrow’s is to play with a child from another year group. I will keep you 
updated via our Twitter feed and on the website. For more information, or to sign up, 
go to www.40acts.org.uk   
 
MSA Post 
We are STILL DESPERATELY looking for a Midday Supervisor, to work on a 
Tuesday, and Friday between 12noon and 1.30pm. Please pop into the school office 
for an application form if you think this could be for you or please pass this advert on 
if you know of anyone who you think might be suitable. Please let us know even if 
you can only manage one day. Every little helps! 
 
Parent Governor Post 
We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor, due to Louise Earnshaw’s term of 
office coming to an end. Louise will be staying on as an Associate Member for a short 
time, for which we are very grateful. We are particularly looking for parents with 
business experience or experience of working in education. Please consider this 
vacancy carefully and pop into the school office for an application form if you are 
interested.  
 
Parent Survey 
As I approach the end of my first year as Head (where does the time go?) I am 
sending out a survey to help me with my evaluation. Please take some time to fill this 
in and be honest, as all responses will help in the process of looking back but also 
moving forward as we all work together to make our school the best it can be. Replies 
will be anonymous and the deadline is 7th April so that I can read the responses over 
the Easter holiday and then feed the results back to Governors. Thanks. 
 
Photographer needed! 
We are looking to update some of the photographs on our school website and 
wondered if any parent out there has a hidden (or not so hidden!) talent in 
photography. If you feel you could spare some time taking some photos of school life, 
let me know. 
 
 
Many thanks,  
Mrs Christison  
 
 

http://www.40acts.org.uk/

